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INSPIRATION FROM OUR RABBIRITUAL CALENDAR

Ritual Calendar October 2019 

10/1/19  10:30 AM Rosh Hashanah Service 
  Pot Luck Luncheon (RSVP) 

 
10/4/19    Family Shabbat 

5:30 PM Tot Shabbat 
  6:15 PM Dinner (RSVP)  
  7:15 PM Family Service 
 
10/05/19 9:30 AM Torah Study 
 
10/06/19 5:00 PM Community Tashlich-Jones Beach Field 10  
 
10/08/19   Yom Kippur 

7:15 PM Kol Nidre Service 
 
10/09/19 9:00 AM Family Yom Kippur Service 
  10:15 AM Yom Kippur Youth Service and Programming 
  10:30 AM Yom Kippur Service with Yizkor 
  4:15 PM Yom Kippur Concluding Service (Mincha/Ne’ila) 
 
10/11/19 6:30 PM Erev Shabbat Service 
   
10/12/19 9:30 AM Torah Study  
  10:30 AM Shabbat Service Bat Mitzvah of Sara Fioribello 
 
10/13/19   Sukkot 
  6:30PM  Erev Sukkot Service 
  7:15PM  Sukkot Dinner (RSVP) in the Sukkah 
 
10/14/2019   Sukkot 
  10:30 AM Festival Morning Service 
  12:30 PM Festival Luncheon 
 
10/18/19 6:00 PM Pre-neg 
  6:30 PM Kabbalat Shabbat and New Member Service  
 
10/19/19 9:30 AM Torah Study 
  10:30 AM Shabbat Service Bat Mitzvah of Brianna Frier 
 
10/20/19   Sukkot & Simchat Torah 
  6:00 PM Yizkor 
  6:30 PM Simchat Torah/Consecration 
 
10/21/19   Shemini Atzeret/Simchat Torah 
  10:30 AM Festival Morning Service with Yizkor 
  12:30 PM Festival Luncheon   
 
10/25/19 8:00 PM Erev Shabbat Service  
    
10/26/19 9:30 AM Torah Study 

9:30 AM Hiking Shabbat (away) 

INSPIRATION FROM OUR RABBIHIGH HOLIDAYS

TEMPLE B’NAI TORAH HIGH HOLY DAYS SCHEDULE 5780 

Selichot Saturday, September 21st 
7:00 pm Dinner **** 
8:00 pm Program 
9:00 pm Main Service 

Erev Rosh Hashanah Sunday, September 29th 
7:15 pm Main Service 

Rosh Hashanah Day 1 Monday, September 30th 
9:00 am Family Service* 
10:15 am Religious School student service** 
10:30 am Main Service 

Tashlich Immediately following service, approx. 1:30 pm 
The symbolic casting of our sins into the waters will be held at Forest City 
Park 
Also held on Sunday, October 6th at 5:00 pm at Jones Beach Field 10 

Rosh Hashanah Day 2 Tuesday, October 1st *** 
10:30 am  Main Service 
Potluck dairy lunch immediately following services. 

Kol Nidre/Erev Yom Kippur Tuesday, October 8th 
7:15 pm Main Service with Musical Prelude 

Yom Kippur Morning Service Wednesday, October 9th 
9:00 am Family Service* 
10:15 am Religious School student service** 
10:30 am Main Service 
1:00 pm (approx.) Congregational Yizkor 

Community Yizkor Service 3:15 pm 

4:15 pm 

Open to community with 
complimentary ticket 

Main Service 
Yom Kippur Mincha (afternoon) 

 Service 

Yom Kippur Ne’ilah (concluding) 
Service 5:15 pm  Main Service 

Immediately following concluding service there will be a break-fast for 
the congregation 

* This service is geared toward families with younger children.  It is open to non-congregants who purchase
a ticket prior.

** This service will be held in the youth lounge, concurrently with the main service. 
*** This service is open to community with a ticket purchased in advance. 
****Free to congregants and potential congregants. 
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INSPIRATION FROM OUR RABBIINSPIRATION FROM OUR RABBI

No matter when they arrive, the High 
Holy Days are always on time.  The 
question for us each year is not whether 
we are ready to celebrate these days, 
but whether we are ready to be changed 
for the better on these days.  Yes, these 
days are meant to be spent with family 
and friends and serve as an opportunity 

for togetherness.  Our traditions call us to more than that 
on these Days of Awe.  As October begins, we celebrate 
Rosh HaShanah and enter a time period that asks us to dig 
deep into our hearts, our souls, and our relationships. 
	 The work of the High Holy Days is not easy.  These 
days ask us to reflect on our actions and our intentions 
from the past year and commit ourselves to doing better 
in the year ahead.  These days ask us to put aside our 
materialism and our ego and focus on our spirit and our 
soul.  These days ask us to consider our interactions 
with each other and with God and to work towards 
reconciliation, forgiveness, and apology.  Hard work, 
indeed!  Our tradition recognizes this, though, and in 
many ways, gives us as many opportunities as possible to 
make these aspirations into reality.    
	 One of the ways is through the work of the month 
of Elul, now concluded, which asks us to begin to look 
inward.  Then, at Rosh HaShanah, we celebrate God and 
God’s creation in which we are blessed to live.  We sound 
the Shofar to herald the new year, to announce the future, 
as it were, and recognize that it is yet unwritten.  Our 
actions are not preordained.  What we do is up to us and 
us alone.  
	 With the recognition that the future is in our hands, 
we then get to Yom Kippur, which asks us to look back 
at the decisions we’ve made and commit to the work of 
teshuvah, the word for repentance, but which comes from 
the root meaning turning.  We turn away from the bad 
path and toward the good.  We turn away from sin and 
toward mitzvah.  We turn away from our basest impulses 
and toward a life of Godliness and holiness.
	 The prayers we recite and the customs we practice 
on these days, push us to do this hard work.  The Avinu 
Malkeinu prayer posits that God is both a ruler who passes 
judgment and a parent who shows compassion for those 
who sin.  The Unetaneh Tokef reminds us of our mortality, 
but is followed by the expression that “repentance, prayer, 
and charity temper judgment’s severe decree.”  The Kol 
Nidre reminds us that we will make promises we will not 
keep, and acknowledges that, while we may have the best 

of intentions, we know that we will sin.  The confessionals 
list all that we might have done in the past year; but they 
do so in the plural, because we believe that when one 
member of our community errs, we are all somewhat 
responsible.  As it is said in the Talmud, all of Israel are 
responsible to one another.
	 The messages preached from the pulpit, in part, seek 
to direct our energies as individuals and as a community 
in specific ways in the year ahead.  This year’s High Holy 
Day sermon topics currently include: Living as a Bearer 
of God’s Light, Climate Change, Seeking Middle Ground, 
and Antisemitism.  
	 When we get to Sukkot, we celebrate the bounty that 
God provides, and we revel in abundance and blessing 
and living the values of welcome.  Tradition posits 
that though our fates are written on Rosh HaShanah 
and sealed on Yom Kippur, the final decree isn’t made 
permanent until the end of the week of celebrating in our 
temporary dwellings.  The fragility of the sukkah is once 
again meant to remind us that while God may be Eternal, 
we are only here for a short time.  We ought to make the 
most use of the time we have and live our lives in the best 
way.  The calendar of Tishrei implies that God wants to 
give us as much time as possible to do this hard work, to 
commit to being bearers of God’s light, and living our 
most important values.  There are always opportunities 
to change our ways and to commit to being better.  This 
time of year asks us to make this task our focus for a few 
weeks.  
	 When we commit to this, we will certainly have a 
Shanah Tovah u’Metukah, a good and sweet year!  May it 
be so for you and your family, and may these High Holy 
Days be meaningful and transformative for you!

Shanah Tovah!
Rabbi Daniel Bar-Nahum

INSPIRATION FROM OUR RABBI

 

NOTES FROM OUR CANTOR

As we share together the Yamim Noraim, 
the Days of Awe, we are greatly moved 
by texts and music in our liturgy that are 
unique to the High Holy Days. Here are 
two prayers highlighted:

Kol Nidre
How ancient is ancient? When it comes to the melodies of 
our people they are judged as Misinai or ‘from Sinai’ when 
they have been part of our tradition for generations. The 
melodies that stir our souls and help us to find that ‘still 
small voice’ within us have a special place in our tradition.
	 Kol Nidre is one such melody. It is perhaps our oldest 
known Jewish chant dating back to the 11th century. 
Marking the beginning of the Day of Atonement, the 
Aramaic text is more a declaration than a liturgical prayer. 
Each of us is individually called to renew ourselves and ask 
for pardon and forgiveness from all vows, obligations and 
debts that we will make to Adonai and which we may not 
fulfill in the year to come. Standing with the Torahs, the 
tradition is to sing this melody three times. Each time it is 
chanted a little higher and a little louder so that we might 
be able to approach the High Court first with humility, then 
earnestly and finally with purpose. The repetition allows 
any latecomers to also be part of this declaration. 
	 The haunting Kol Nidre has inspired composers over the 
centuries. Before our service begins we prepare ourselves 
by hearing the composer Max Bruch’s cello setting. Bruch 
heard and interpreted the melody through the pleading sound 
of the instrument, speaking to our hearts. When I chant Kol 
Nidre, I am humbled to be a klei kodesh, a holy vessel for 
each of our prayers.  

Unetaneh Tokef
Our High Holy Day liturgy follows the basic structure of any 
of our prayer services.  However, special poetic insertions, 
called piyyutim (the Greek word for poem) add to the 
overall emotional impact of the holiday.   One such piyyut is 
Unetaneh Tokef. In this poem, God is anthropomorphically 
shown to be the judge of all humankind, examining the 
Record of Deeds in the Book of Life, and making decisions 
on who will live and who will die.  The conclusion of the 
prayer states that penitence, prayer and good deeds may 
temper judgment’s severe decree. 
	 While we do not know this poem’s origin, it is very 
similar to a Christian prayer, attributed to a man known as 

Romanus who probably lived in Constantinople during 
the 4th or 5th century.  At that time in history, there 
was a lot of borrowing back and forth between the Jews 
and Christians.  It is likely that a Jewish poet heard this 
poem and adapted and translated it to Hebrew. (Today, 
another similarly worded prayer is included in the liturgy 
of the Roman Catholic Requiem Mass.) However, it was 
created, this piyyut has become an essential prayer in our 
High Holy Day liturgy.  The power of its words impels 
us to examine our actions of the past year, learn from our 
mistakes, and put into action a plan to improve ourselves 
regarding our relationship with humankind and the world.
	 We are fortunate that among a few great Jewish 
composers who have faced these profound words, music 
has been created that reflects both that power and humility. 
We include settings by both Max Janowski and Louis 
Lewandowski in our TBT services.  The Lewandowski 
Unetaneh Tokef uses a melody in its opening statement that 
is part of the leit motif, the theme melody of the High Holy 
Days. This ancient musical element is also referred to as 
Misinai, but can only be traced back approximately three 
centuries to the beginning of Jewish music transcription. 
The Misinai motifs used in both these settings of Unetaneh 
Tokef can be heard echoed throughout the liturgy during 
the High Holy Days. 
	 As we share together these extra-ordinary days filled 
with layers of meaning, may we be inscribed and sealed 
for a year filled with blessings, health and joy.

L’Shana Tova!
Cantor Rica Timman 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Janis & Jim Beldner and family on the birth of their 
grandson, Sam Patrick Maurer.  Proud parents are 

Jessica & Daniel Maurer. 
 

Andrea Parker and family on the birth of her 
grandson, Grayson Jon Parker.  Proud parents are 

Max & Alison Parker. 
 

Pamela & Alan Smith on the birth of their grand-
daughter, Layla Rose.  Proud parents are          

Hayley & Michael Farber. 

  

MAZEL TOV 

TO… 
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                  MAZEL TOV TO OUR B’NAI MITZVAH AND THEIR FAMILIES
MAZEL TOV TO OUR 

B’NAI MITZVAH AND THEIR FAMILIES 

October 19   Brianna Frier    Dov & Heather 
My name is Brianna, and I am an eighth grader at Grand Avenue Middle School, where I made honor 
roll. I played for the seventh grade girl’s basketball team at my school, and I also play for several AAU 
teams. I am involved in the Yorker Club as well as Girl Scouts.  I enjoy hanging out with friends and 
playing with my two dogs. I would like to thank Moira Meredith, Cantor Timman and Rabbi Bar-Nahum 
for helping me prepare for my bat mitzvah. 

October 12   Sara Fioribello    Michael & Susan 
Sara is an eighth grader at Wantagh Middle School, where she is on the Honor Roll. She is active in 
the school band, Team Warrior, Drama Club, Scouting, BNTY, TBT Jr. Players and Teen Choir. In her 
spare time, she volunteers at the Ronald McDonald House in New Hyde Park; entertaining the children 
and cooking lunches and dinners for the families. Sara would like to thank Meredith Lubin, Emily Alt-
man, Cantor Timman, Rabbi Bar-Nachum, Harriet Feldman and all the teachers at TBT Religious 
school for their help in preparing this day. 

MAZEL TOV TO OUR 
B’NAI MITZVAH AND THEIR FAMILIES 

October 19   Brianna Frier    Dov & Heather 
My name is Brianna, and I am an eighth grader at Grand Avenue Middle School, where I made honor 
roll. I played for the seventh grade girl’s basketball team at my school, and I also play for several AAU 
teams. I am involved in the Yorker Club as well as Girl Scouts.  I enjoy hanging out with friends and 
playing with my two dogs. I would like to thank Moira Meredith, Cantor Timman and Rabbi Bar-Nahum 
for helping me prepare for my bat mitzvah. 

October 12   Sara Fioribello    Michael & Susan 
Sara is an eighth grader at Wantagh Middle School, where she is on the Honor Roll. She is active in 
the school band, Team Warrior, Drama Club, Scouting, BNTY, TBT Jr. Players and Teen Choir. In her 
spare time, she volunteers at the Ronald McDonald House in New Hyde Park; entertaining the children 
and cooking lunches and dinners for the families. Sara would like to thank Meredith Lubin, Emily Alt-
man, Cantor Timman, Rabbi Bar-Nachum, Harriet Feldman and all the teachers at TBT Religious 
school for their help in preparing this day. 

October 12   	 Sara Fioribello    	 Michael & Susan  
Sara is an eighth grader at Wantagh Middle School, where she is on the Honor Roll. She is active in the 
school band, Team Warrior, Drama Club, Scouting, BNTY, TBT Jr. Players and Teen Choir. In her spare 
time, she volunteers at the Ronald McDonald House in New Hyde Park; entertaining the children and 
cooking lunches and dinners for the families. Sara would like to thank Morah Lubin, Emily Altman, 
Cantor Timman, Rabbi Bar-Nahum, Harriet Feldman and all the teachers at TBT Religious School for 
their help in preparing for this day.

 

Come join the 
 

 

NEW AND FAVORITE MELODIES! 
SONGLEADING AND INSTRUMENTAL OPPORTUNITIES! 

 

Our Awesome Youth (3rd-6th grade) and Teen (7th-12th grade) Choir 
Sings at Family Services and Programs throughout the year. 

 

Rehearsals are: 11:30am-12:30pm (through 12:45pm for Teens) 
on Sundays when Religious School is in session. 

 

For more information and to sign up contact  
Cantor Timman at cantortimman@tbtwantagh.org 

 

October 19   	 Brianna Frier    	 Dov & Heather 
My name is Brianna, and I am an eighth grader at Grand Avenue Middle School, where I made honor roll. 
I played for the seventh grade girl’s basketball team at my school, and I also play for several AAU teams. 
I am involved in the Yorker Club as well as Girl Scouts.  I enjoy hanging out with friends and playing 
with my two dogs. I would like to thank Morah Meredith, Cantor Timman and Rabbi Bar-Nahum for 
helping me prepare for my bat mitzvah. 

September in Photos 

Shofar Making/Blowing Workshop 

Teens at HUC Soup Kitchen 

OUR COMMUNITY
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Come!  Help build our Sukkah!  Everyone is invited.  Sunday, October 6, 10:30 am to 12:30 pm.  

Temple B’nai Torah 
 

SUKKOT DINNER 
Under the Stars in the TBT Sukkah 

 

Sunday, October 13th 
Services will begin at 6:30 pm   

Dinner will immediately follow (approx. 7:15 pm) 
 

~ Kosher meals available upon request ~ 

 

 
Reservations required by Friday, 10/4 with form and check 

(Please mark check with “Sukkot Dinner” in memo.) 
 

For additional information (including dietary restriction issues) call  
Amy Neidle 917-734-2575  

Send form and check to Temple office 
2900 Jerusalem Ave, Wantagh, NY  11793   

 
Come — Enjoy a Great Experience with our Temple Family 

Come shake the Lulav and Etrog after services and during dinner. 
 
 
 

SUKKOT DINNER Reservation Form 
Return Form & Check to Temple Office  (516-221-2370) 

 
Name __________________________________    Phone # __________________ 

Number of adults/children (over 12) _____     @ $15 each for a total of $ ______ 
        Number of children (ages 5-12) _____     @ $10 each for a total of $ ______ 
            Number of children (under 5) _____     FREE 
                                 TOTAL GUESTS _____           TOTAL ENCLOSED $ ______ 

 

Make checks payable to Temple B’nai Torah 
(Please mark check with “Sukkot Dinner” in memo.) 

 
 

Please Respond No Later than October 4 
 m 

OUR COMMUNITY RELIGIOUS SCHOOL

Happy October!

A question we ask often in the Religious School to get to know one another is, “What is your favorite 
Jewish holiday?” For me, the answer often changes with the season. In the Winter, I might say Chanukah, 
because who doesn’t love fried food and beautiful lights and stories of overcoming adversity? In the 
Springtime, Pesach for sure, because it is the one time of year my whole family gets together in one room 
and sits still around a great big table long enough to catch each other up on our lives.
	 Right now, without a doubt, I can tell you that my favorite Jewish holiday is Sukkot. I love sitting 
in the sukkah with friends and family and sharing food, or song, or laughter. There is something incredibly 

special to me about taking time out of my day to shake the Lulav and Etrog and sit outside and breathe in the fresh air 
with my friends or the students or the whole TBT community, or even those from outside our walls. To me, Sukkot says, 
“Welcome. Welcome, all, to this space, no matter who you are. Here in this space, we sit together, eat together, and pray 
together.” 
	 This is why I love that Sukkot happens right in the beginning of the school year. It gives us the chance to send a 
beautiful message of welcome to our new families and students, and to simply say welcome back to those we haven’t seen 
during the summer months. Each of our classes get the chance to leave their classrooms, and spend time with their teachers, 
madrichim, and clergy as they welcome each other back to our special school community. This year, even BNTY is getting 
in on the fun, hosting for the first time a special Havdalah service and dinner inside our sukkah.
	 So, from me to you, as we settle in for a great new year, B’ruchim Haba’im, a warm, warm welcome to you all.
								      

Meredith Lubin,
TBT Director of Education & Youth Activities

Head Shot of Meredith Lubin, Religious School/Youth Group Director 

 

 

 

Attention!! 
Sisterhood Artisans & Vendors 

 

This year Sisterhood is going to try something new and exciting during our paid-up membership dinner.  
The dinner is taking place on October 22nd and all Sisterhood members are invited. 
 
We would like to extend the opportunity to all of our members to exhibit and/or sell your jewelry, fabric 
art, painting or other handmade crafts.  All that is requested is that you donate one item that will be used 
for our raffle that is taking place that evening. 
 
We will be setting up tables outside of the social hall for the exhibition from 6:30p.m. until 7:30p.m. 
 
We must hear from you so that we can arrange with the office for set up, etc. If you have any questions 
please call Emily Altman at 516-647-7123. 
 
Below please find a tear off sheet.  Please return to either emilysisterhood@gmail.com or place your    
information in the sisterhood dinner envelope. 
 
 

 
Name:_________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Cell Phone:_________________________   Home Phone:_______________________________ 
 
Email:___________________________________ 
 
Item(s) you wish to exhibit or sell:__________________________________________________ 
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PRESIDENTS’ MESSAGE

We welcome October, a 
month of joyous Jewish 
holidays to share and 
enjoy.  We celebrate 
Sukkot, the celebration 
of the gathering of the 

crops.  We work together as a temple family to build a 
shelter called a Sukkah.  Simchat Torah is when we sing 
and dance around the Torah and honor our love of its works.  
The Torah is unraveled and wrapped around us.  What a 
wonderful sight to see.  Someone has to organize these 
celebrations, and I thank those who already volunteered.  
All our committees are meeting at this time, and we can 
use new members and ideas.  We would love for you to 
consider joining a committee that appeals to you and get 
involved.
	 Think about how rewarding it feels to build a Sukkah, 
help/perform with the two shows, or see your ideas in the 
making of a program.  Our temple has many committee 
meetings each month that could use your help.  We have 
housing, fundraising, communications, social action, 
budget, membership, religious education, bingo, ritual, and 
Torah committees to name a few. There are also five arms 
of the temple, which have committees also. You can also 
join any of the five arms; flyers are available in the temple 
lobby.  Contact a Vice President listed on our website to 

find out when meetings take place or look in the Voice at 
the calendar for the month.  Your temple family is always 
there for you and will support you and help you in any 
way you need.
	 The high holidays are so special to us in worship, 
remembering and prayer.  Thank you to Rabbi Bar-
Nahum and Cantor Timman for all their devotion to the 
preparation of the services.  Also, thanks to the Ritual 
Committee, Housing, Sue- Ellen, Morah Meredith Lubin, 
the Custodians and all the volunteers for their devotion 
during this special time.  The New Year brings us a new 
beginning, and we as your Co-Presidents are here for 
you.  
	 Share with us your ideas and how we can improve 
your home.  We will both be present and will attend 
most meetings that take place.  We will host a town hall 
meeting shortly so we can review the High Holiday 
Services and answer your questions. Feel free to write 
us at anytime.  Be part of your temple and your second 
home. Enjoy the season of fall and take in the beauty the 
season has to offer.
						      Joni Christie

lollipop@optonline.net

				    Karen Friedlander 
Email: tbtkfriedla@aol.com

Scholar in Residence Weekend 
with 

Rabbi Neal Gold 

Save the Dates: 
Friday, November 22 to Sunday, November 24 

Save the date for a weekend devoted to studying and exploring our 
connection to, and relationship with, Israel. 

Programming for all ages.  More details to follow. 

For sponsorship opportunities, please reach out to Rabbi Bar-Nahum 

BROTHERHOOD / MEN’S CLUB

L’Shana Tovah. May 5780 be a year 
filled with good friendships for all 
of our TBT family. The fall season 
is always a busy time for our Temple 
and this has certainly been true for 
the TBT Brotherhood/Men’s Club. 
Our Brotherhood/Men’s Club Sunday 
morning breakfasts began on Sunday, 
September 8th. The Brotherhood/

Men’s Club “kitchen crew,” led by Mike Bruno, 
prepared freshly cooked eggs, potatoes, and sautéed 
onions as well as providing bagels, coffee and desserts. 
Thank you to all of the men who wake up very early to 
have our breakfasts ready. Please see page 23 for a list 
of  breakfast dates. Thank you also, to our Brotherhood/ 
Men’s Club members who cooked and served a delicious 
BBQ dinner at our Family Shabbat on September 6th.  
	 Our members serve as ushers for the High Holiday 
Services, helping to maintain the warm yet dignified 
atmosphere we have all come to expect during the High 
Holidays. Thank you to all of them for their assistance. 
Thanks too, to Rabbi Bar-Nahum, Cantor Timman and 
the TBT choir and musical director for a wonderful 
holiday experience.  
	 Our Brotherhood/Men’s Club monthly dinner 
meetings got off to a great start on September 17th. A 
delicious meal was enjoyed by all. Our program featured 
a presentation by Greg Prince who authored a book on 

the career of Mike Piazza. Whether you were a Mets fan, or 
a Yankee fan, this lively discussion about one of the sports 
“high achievers” was enjoyed by everyone. Thank you to 
Anony Baroukh for enhancing our Social Media coverage.  
	 October brings the Festival of Sukkot. Our members 
always erect our beautiful Sukkah, and led by Les Richards 
they decorate it beautifully. Our Free, Catered October Paid-
Up Membership Dinner will take place inside the Sukkah 
on October 22nd.  
	 November promises another great dinner meeting. 
On November 19th, our program that evening will 
feature a discussion by James Coll, Adjunct Professor of 
Constitutional Studies at Nassau Community College. Those 
who have had the opportunity to listen to his presentations 
at previous TBT meetings, or at local libraries, know he is 
always informative as well as entertaining. His topic will 
be Religion and the Constitution and will cover the original 
intentions of the Founding Fathers as well as legislation and 
Supreme Court rulings over the years. Thank you to Eric 
Altman and Warren Kolinsky for providing our speakers 
and entertainment at the monthly dinners.  
	 December 1st will bring our annual Fall Fair which 
is a major fund raiser for Brotherhood/Men’s Club. We 
look forward to seeing everyone there doing some holiday 
shopping. 

Richard Tepper,  
President of Brotherhood/Men’s Club 

The Brotherhood/Men's Club members were well represented at the June 14th 
Temple Installation Dinner and Service. Our outgoing board from 2018 - 2019 
were relieved of their duties. Many thanks to past presidents Mickey Horwitz and 
Alan Smith and their board for a great year filled with activities which were 
enjoyed by our many members. Guys...you did a great job!  The TBT 
Brotherhood/Men's Club board for 2019-2020 was then sworn in. As the new 
President of the TBT Brotherhood/ Men's Club, I am very pleased to have many 
of our previous board members remaining with us as well as the addition of 

several new members to our board. 
 
Our board met twice during the summer to begin planning for the 2019-2020 year. Among the 
things we discussed is outreach to all TBT members, whether they are new to TBT or long-time 

members of our three legacy congregations. We hope to broaden our membership 
to include all of you!  
 
Among the Brotherhood/Men's Club activities planned for the coming year will be 
some of our long-time events as well as some newer programs. We will continue 
to have our Sunday Morning breakfasts twice each month. Our 1st breakfast will 

be Sept. 8th, (Please see the TBT calendar for a full listing of dates). Our Brotherhood/ Men's 
club "cooks" provide a delicious breakfast of eggs, potatoes, bagels and cream cheese, cookies as 
well as juice and coffee. For Hanukkah we even have latkes. All of this food plus a chance to get 
to know your fellow members! We are always looking to add to our "kitchen crew" so, if you 
would like to help with the preparation and cooking, please let us know. 
 
Our monthly meetings include a delicious dinner prepared by our "kitchen crew" followed by 
an entertaining program by Greg Prince on the career of Mike Piazza. 
 
Our programming committee, chaired by Ex VP Eric Altman is busy booking the talent for 
2019-2020. The first dinner meeting will be Wednesday, September 17th. Brotherhood runs 
two yearly fund raisers to help support our Temple. These are the Summer and Thanksgiving 
Flea Markets which have been a community tradition for many years. Our long-time board 
member Ben Cernese, along with his wife Sharon, take the responsibility for these activities each 
year. They coordinate the advertising of the event, sign up and remain in contact with the 
vendors, oversee the set-up of the tables both inside the building and outside on Jerusalem 
Avenue, as well numerous other details. As usual, this summer's fair was a big success. Our 
thanks to both of them as well as the many volunteers who help make these fund-raisers possible. 
Thanks too, to all of you who came to the fair and supported this event! 
 
Brotherhood/Men's Club has the honor of providing the ushers for our Rosh Hashanah and Yom 
Kippur services. While our board members take the lead on this, we hope all of our TBT 
members will join us. If you would like to be an usher, please contact lesrichards@verizon.net 
We know 2019-2020 will be another wonderful year and hope you will be joining us. When you 
see our membership flyer, please fill it out along with your $45.00 membership dues. Please 
reach out to us suggestions for programs or events. Help us make the TBT Brotherhood/Men's 
Club the "must join" arm for all the men of TBT. 

L'Shana Tovah. May 5780 be a year filled with good friendships for all of our TBT family. The 
fall season is always a busy time for our Temple and this has certainly been true for the TBT 
Brotherhood/Men's Club. Our Brotherhood/ Men's Club Sunday morning breakfasts began on Sun-
day, September 8th. The Brotherhood/Men's Club "kitchen crew," lead by Mike Bruno, prepared 
freshly cooked eggs, potatoes, and sautéed onions as well as providing bagels, coffee and desserts. 
Thank you to all of the men who wake up very early to have our breakfasts ready. Please check the 
TBT Scroll for a list of breakfast dates. Thank you also, to our Brotherhood/ Men's Club members 
who cooked and served a delicious BBQ dinner at our Family Shabbat on September 6th.  
 
Our members served as ushers for the High Holiday Services helping to maintain the warm yet 

dignified atmosphere, we have all come to expect during the High Holidays. Thank you to all of them for their as-
sistance. Thanks too, to Rabbi Bar-Nahum, Cantor Timman and the TBT choir and musical director for a wonderful 
holiday experience.  
 
Our Brotherhood/Men's Club monthly dinner meetings got off to a great start on September 17th. A delicious meal 
was enjoyed by all. Our program featured a presentation by Greg Prince who authored a book on the career of Mike 
Piazza. Whether you were a Mets fan, or a Yankee fan, this lively discussion about one of the sports "high achiev-
ers" was enjoyed by everyone. Thank you to Anony Baroukh for enhancing our Social Media coverage.  
 
October brings the Festival of Sukkot. Our members always erect our beautiful Sukkah, and led by Les Richards 
they decorate it beautifully. Our Free, Catered October Paid-Up Membership Dinner will take place inside the Suk-
kah on October 22nd.  
 
November promises another great dinner meeting. On November 19th, our program that evening will feature a dis-
cussion by James Coll, Adjunct Professor of Constitutional Studies at Nassau Community College. Those who 
have had the opportunity to listen to his presentations at previous TBT meetings, or at local libraries, know he is 
always informative as well as entertaining. His topic will be Religion and the Constitution and will cover the origi-
nal intentions of the Founding Fathers as well as legislation and Supreme Court rulings over the years. Thank you 
to Eric Altman and Warren Kolinsky for providing our speakers and entertainment at the monthly dinners.  
 
December 1st will bring our annual Fall Fair which is a major fund raiser for Brotherhood/ Men's Club. We look 
forward to seeing everyone there doing some holiday shopping.  
 
Richard Tepper, 
President of Brotherhood/Men's Club 

BROTHERHOOD/MEN’S NEWS & VIEWS 

BROTHERHOOD/MEN’S CLUB MEMBERSHIP 

Having finished a fun-filled and successful year, the Temple B’nai Torah Brotherhood is looking forward to a great 2019-2020. Dues 
are $45 for the year and entitle you to attend monthly dinners (followed by entertainment), breakfasts on many Sunday mornings, 
dances, sports activities, softball, yoga, bowling and socialization. Please join us at our get-togethers and keep our Brotherhood / 
Men’s Club a strong and viable arm of the Temple. 

Make your check out for $45 to Brotherhood-Temple B’nai Torah and mail it to Brotherhood, Temple B’nai Torah, 2900 Jerusalem 
Ave., Wantagh, NY 11793 or drop it off at the Temple office. For more information call Les Richards at (516) 753-4060 or E-mail him 
at: lesrichards@verizon.net 

 

BROTHERHOOD/MEN’S CLUB MEMBERSHIP SIGN UP FORM 

NAME                

ADDRESS               

PHONE – Home       Cell       

E-MAIL ADDRESS              
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TBT SISTERHOOD SHMOOZING

I hope that everyone is having an awesome summer. Sisterhood has been busy 
planning some old favorites as well as some new and exciting happenings. 
Our book club is off and running and will meet on September 16th at 7:30p.m. 
here at TBT. The book club is open to all who are interested.  Please contact 
Joyce Star at starway3@aol.com. 
 
September 29th is Erev Rosh Hashanah.  Our gift shop has an amazing 

assortment of all sorts of items you may need (or want!) for the holiday.  I want to wish everyone 
a New Year filled with love, laughter and of course health. 
 
This year our social action committee is proud to be a part of our Temple wide social 
action/social justice network.  Keep an eye out for upcoming events. 
 
Sisterhood is free for the first year for new Temple members so please check us out! Our 
sisterhood is strengthened by new members and ideas as well as old so it is our hope to see more 
of our TBT sisters joining us. 
 
 Our paid-up membership dinner is October 22nd We are trying something new and 
different this year.  We would like to invite all sisterhood artisans to exhibit their 
creations, whether fabric, painting, jewelry designs or any other handmade craft.  We 
will be setting up tables in front of the social hall prior to the dinner. Please let us 
know if you are interested in participating prior to October 1st so we can start 
planning.  We ask that all items be hand crafted so no resale items please.  Nadine 
Salzman is chairing this part of our dinner, so please contact her at  
alexcarly@aol.com.   
 
B’shalom 
Emily Altman 
President 

I hope everyone is written into the Book of Life for a healthy, happy and sweet new year. I can’t 
believe that Fall is already here. 
	 Our paid-up membership dinner is Tuesday. October 22nd.  As I said last month, we are inviting 
all sisterhood artisans to exhibit and sell their creations.  We just need to have all interested women 
contact Nadine Salzman to let her know if you are interested.  Nadine can be reached at alexacarly@
aol.com.

	 •	 October 16th – Estee Lauder Makeover night at TBT
	 •	 Our art show will be held on Saturday, October 26th.  It promises to be an exciting evening so 			 
		  bring your friends and co-workers.  There will be artwork in all price ranges.
	 •	 November 19th is our Fashion Show which will be held at Lord and Taylor in Garden City.  Contact Phyllis 	
		  Biernik at floormed@aol.com for further information
	 •	 November 24th is our Rosh Chodesh program “Each of Us Has A Name” with Cantor Rica Timman.
	 I hope that each and every woman at TBT finds something to try at one or more of our functions. Many of our 
activities are appropriate for your daughters ages 13 and over.

B’Shalom
Emily Altman, President  

     Fashion!  Shopping!!  Dinner!!!      

Please join the TBT Sisterhood for an evening not to be missed! 

                     
Our evening at Lord + Taylor in Garden City will include: 

• 20% off VIP shopping pass for all guests to pre shop 
• Full sit-down dinner with choice of appetizer, choice of entree, 

choice of dessert and soda, coffee and tea 
• Full fashion show featuring our own TBT members as models 
• Complimentary beauty consultations at the beauty counter of choice 

for all guests 
• 20% off VIP shopping pass for all guests to post-shop 
• Swag gift bag for all guests 
• Beauty basket raffle prize 

Date: November 19 
Time: 5-9pm 
Place: Lord + Taylor, 1200 Franklin Ave, Garden City 
 
Seating is limited!  Please return your check for $50 (made out to TBT Sisterhood) by 
November 1.  
 
Questions? Contact Phyllis Biernick at floormed@aol.com or (516)546-6804. 
 
 
Cut and return to TBT 2900 Jerusalem Ave, Wantagh, NY 11793; Attn: Fashion Show or leave in 
the envelope in the Temple office by November 1. 
 
Name: 
__________________________________________________________________ 
 
Email: _______________________________________   Phone: 
___________________ 
 
# of Guests: _______   Amount Enclosed ($50/pp) ______________ 

Join us for an incredible evening with  

Mentalist Thomas Kennedy 
Saturday November 2nd 

8:00—10:00 pm 
$36 per person 

in the Social Hall 
Enjoy Wine, Sangria, Snacks and Dessert & Coffee  

along with the show 

Fill out the tear-off below and send it with your 
check to the Temple office by October 26th  

Help support this important Temple fundraiser 

Name  

Email 

Phone  

Contact Gail Grossman 516-242-0971 or Caryn Suckle 516-456-6325 with any questions 

Temple B’nai Torah, 2900 Jerusalem Ave, Wantagh NY 11793 

L’shanah Tova from the PTA 
By Rachel Minkowsky  
 
 

L’shanah Tova! We hope your New Year celebrations were sweet! 
 

Our school year is officially underway! Our children are making new friends, learning 
new prayers, and singing new songs.  
 

The PTA exists to support the teaching staff and all our students. You’ll find us in the 
background during all the religious school events, but we need you, too! Membership is 

critical to our continued success, which is why our flyer is below. Please join and make a difference in the 
education of our children. All proceeds go directly to programming and materials for ALL our religious 
school children.  
 

The PTA meets on the first Sunday of every month. We love new faces and volunteers! The next meetings 
are scheduled on 10/6 at 10:00 and 11/3 at 11:30 in Room 104.  

 
 
 

TBT PTA 
2019/2020 Membership Form 

Please print clearly 
 

 
First Name/Spouse’s First Name      Last Name 
 

 
Address 
 

 
 
City          Zip 

 
 
Best Telephone      Best Email Address

 
Please make your $18.00 check payable to TBT PTA. 

 Yes, please contact me to volunteer at TBT PTA events. 

 I am interested in being a class parent.  

 I do not have children enrolled in the school, but would like to be a     
sustaining member.  

Child’s Name        Child’s Grade  

1.             

2.             

3.             

TBT-PTA UPDATES
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CHAI CLUB

Chai Notes-Tessa Kean

What? You have not sent in your Chai Club dues yet? Join our group if you or your 
spouse are 50 years or older and want to enjoy the camaraderie of other senior temple 
members. Place your membership dues in the envelope provided in the office or mail the 
dues to the temple. We have a super year planned with speakers, 
music, films, etc. Thank you to those people who joined us at our 
Meet & Greet in August. By joining different groups and coming to 
meetings, we will get to know each other better.

We need you to add to our membership and create new friendships. 
Come join us on Monday, September 17th at 7:30 p.m. to hear Ira Poliakoff discuss 
‘Synagogues of Long Island’. Come celebrate July, August, and September birthdays and 
enjoy desserts with us. On Monday, October 29th, come hear Naomi Zeitlin entertain us 
with her voice.
Get ready for our membership dinner on Monday, November 12th. Watch your mail for 
information. 

We make friends at Chai Club. We have entertaining times together. Come to our 
meetings and see what we do.

A happy new year to you and your loved ones. 

Tessa Kean, President of Chai Club, tessakean@gmail.com.

CHAI NOTES 
 
We hope everyone enjoyed their summer. Special thanks to Tessa Kean 
who has guided the Chai Club with love and devotion over the last three 
years. She has also been a wonderful source of knowledge during the 
summer months as our new Board starts their journey. Thank you also to 

all who attended the Chai Club Meet ‘n Greet, August 26th. We met so many nice people. Thanks 
to Diane Schoenberg who coordinated the entertaining Trivia Games and to Vicki Deutsch and 
Beverly Frank who prepared the collation. Please continue to send in your membership forms. 
 
Joan and I are once again, excited to be Co-Presidents of the Chai Club. We are very proud of 
the new Board as they have hit the ground running, preparing interesting and varied programs for 
the 2019-2020 temple year. We want to give everyone an idea of our great programs for the first 
three months. 
 
Monday, September 23rd, 7:30pm, in the Social Hall. Our first program meeting of the year, with 
entertainment by the Marimba Jazz Group- Mind Open. For all ages – A must see, one of the 
freshest jazz groups on the scene today. We will be served a light collation as we celebrate all 
those with August and September Birthdays.  
 
Monday, October 28th, 7:30pm, Social Hall, Long Island’s Most Haunted Mansions with Long 
Island author and historian, Monica Randall. Ms. Randall will share true stories of spectral 
beings who make their ethereal voices heard during the night.  October birthdays will also be 
celebrated. 
 
On Monday, November 11th; we will have our membership dinner at Domenico’s Italian 
Restaurant in Levittown. Rita Hofer and Tessa Kean are promising a sumptuous meal with great 
entertainment. Watch your mail for further details. 
 
We wish everyone the best of health and a sweet New Year. 
 
L’Shanah Tovah! 
Joan and Brian, 
sea1983jl@gmail.com 
bellobl@gmail.com 
 
 

Thank you to all who attended 
our September program “Mind 
Open” the Marimba Jazz Group. 
We thought that they would be 
something different for everyone 
to enjoy.  There is still time to 
send in your membership forms. 

We are so grateful to all the new and returning Chai Club 
members for their support and encouragement.
	 Our October Program features the Long Island author 
and historian, Monica Randall, presenting her interesting 
presentation: Long Island’s Most Haunted Mansions. Ms. 
Randall will share true stories of spectral beings who 
make their ethereal voices heard during the night. Join 
us Monday, October 28th, 7:30pm, in the Social Hall. We 
will serve a light collation and October birthdays will be 
celebrated.

Chai Club Membership Dinner
Come dine with your fellow Chai Club members at our 
annual Membership Dinner. Join us, 6:00 P.M., Monday, 
November 11th, Veterans Day, as we honor our veterans 
and have a sumptuous meal at Domenico’s Italian 
Restaurant in Levittown. Chairs Rita Hofer and Tessa 
Kean are promising an entertaining evening. Dinner 
includes: Appetizers, choice of salad, choice of 6 different 
entrees, unlimited soda, coffee, tea and a special occasion 
cake. Cost is $26 for Chai Club members, $36 for guests. 
Reservations required by October 31st. Call Tessa, 516-
504-0012 with any questions.

L’ Shanna Tova,
Joan and Brian Levy

Sea1983jl@gmail.com , 
Bellobl@gmail.com

Program Meeting
Long Island's Most Haunted Mansions

With Monica Randall
Monday, October 28th, 2019

7:30 pm, Social Hall

Well-known Long Island author and historian Monica Randall 
will intrigue you will her amazing stories from by-gone eras. 
From romance, to murder, to ghosts; Ms. Randall will share

 true stories of spectral beings who sometimes show up on film 
and make their ethereal voices heard during the night. 
You will come away believing that truth can sometimes 

be greater than fiction.

We will celebrate October Birthdays

Win 50/50

Delicious Desserts will be served

Questions? Call Joan or Brian at (516) 781-4966

SIMCHAT TORAH

at  Temple  B 'nai  Torah
 

S U N D A Y  O C T O B E R  2 0 T H ,   6 : 3 0  P M
 

J o i n  u s  f o r  a  s p i r i t e d  s e r v i c e  a n d  c e l e b r a t i o n !
 

O p e n  t o  t h e  e n t i r e  c o m m u n i t y !

Y I Z K O R  S E R V I C E
6 : 0 0 P M  I N  T H E  K I D D U S H  L O U N G E  

Temple B'nai  Torah -  A Reform Congregation

2900 Jerusalem Ave.,  Wantagh,  NY 11793     516 221-2370     tbtwantagh.org

 

Unroll the ENTIRE Torah around the Sanctuary

 

 

 

 

Hear our Clergy read from the Torah

Dance with the Torah

Consecration of our Newest Religious School Students

Welcome Back Guest Klezmer Musician
Marty Laskin & The TBT Ensemble

Enjoy a Festive Dessert

OUR COMMUNITY
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SUNDAY MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY SATURDAY 

  1 2 3 4 5 

No Religious School 
EREV ROSH HASHANAH 

Candle Lighting  - 6:24 pm 
Rosh Hashanah - 7:15 pm 

No Religious School 
Office Closed 

1st day ROSH HASHANAH 
9:00 am - Family Rosh Hashanah Service 

10:15 am - HHD Youth Program 
10:30 am - Rosh Hashana Service 

1:30 pm - Tashlich following service 
Candle Lighting  - 7:20 pm 

No Religious School 
Office Closed 

2nd day ROSH HASHANAH 
10:30 am - Rosh Hashana Service 

1:00 pm - Potluck luncheon 
 following service 

 

TZOM GEDALIAH 
10:30 am - Bingo 

4:30 - Religious School 
6:30 - Religious School 

7 pm - Adult HHD Choir Rehearsal 
7 pm - TBT Jr. Players Rehearsal 

7:15 pm - Communication Mtg  

6 pm - Cub Scouts 
7 pm - TBT Jr. Players Rehearsal 

7:15 pm - Bingo 
7:30 pm Boy Scouts (Y/L) 

Candle Lighting - 6:15 pm 
5:30 pm - Tot Shabbat 

6:15 pm - Shabbat Dinner”  
7:15 pm - Erev Shabbat Family Service  

9:30 am - Torah Study  

29 Elul 1 Tishrei 2 Tishrei 3 Tishrei 4 Tishrei 5 Tishrei 6 Tishrei 

6 7 8 9 10 11 12 

9 am - Religious School 
9 am - Third Grade Breakfast w/Rabbi 

9:30 am - Congregation Breakfast  
9:30 am - TBT Book Club 

10 am - PTA Meeting 
10:15am - B/M Rehearsal w/Cantor 

10:30am Erect Sukkah 
11:30 am - Youth/Teen Choir 

12:30 pm - TBT Jr. Players Rehearsal 
5 pm Community Tashlich (Jones Beach) 

6pm - Cabaret Rehearsal 

12 pm - Torah Study 
6:30 pm Religious School 

6:30 pm - Religious School Sr. Class Mtg. 
7 pm - TBT Jr. Players Rehearsal 

7:15 pm - Fundraising Committee Meeting 
7:15 pm - Religious School (7-12) 
7:30 pm Chai Club Board Meeting 

8:15 pm - BNTY Board Meeting 

EREV YOM KIPPUR 
3 pm - Office Closes 
7:15 pm - KOL NIDRE 

YOM KIPPER 
Office Closed 

No Bingo 
No Religious School 

9 am Yom Kippur Family Service 
10:15 am HHD Youth Programming 

10:30 am Yom Kippur Service 
3:15 pm Community Yizkor Service 

4:15 pm Mincha/Neilah 

6 pm - Cub Scouts 
7 pm - TBT Jr. Players Rehearsal 

7:15 pm - Bingo 
7:30 pm Boy Scouts 

Candle Lighting  - 6:04 pm 
1:30 pm Sisterhood decorate sactuary 

6:30 pm - Erev Shabbat Service 
 

9:30 am - Torah Study  
10:30 - Shabbat Service  

Bat Mitzvah Renta Fioribello 

7 Tishrei 8 Tishrei 9 Tishrei 10 Tishrei 11 Tishrei 12 Tishrei 13 Tishrei 

13 14 15 16 17 18 19 

EREV SUKKOT 
Decorate Sukkah (TBD) 
6:30 pm - Iyyun T’filah 

6:30 pm - Sukkot Service 
7:15 - Dinner in the Sukkah 

COLUMBUS DAY 
1st day SUKKOT 

Office Closed 
10:30 am - Festival Service 

12:30 pm - Festival Luncheon 
6:30 pm - Religious School Sr. Class Mtg. 

2nd day SUKKOT 
10:00 am - Al Anon (K/L) 

6:30 pm - Religious Ed Committee Meeting 
7 pm - TBT Jr. Players Rehearsal 

7pm - Cabaret Rehearsal 
7:30 pm - Clergy Meeting 

7:30 pm - Brotherhood Board Meeting  
7:30 pm - Sisterhood Board Meeting 

7:30 pm - Social Action/Justice Meeting 

3rd day SUKKOT 
10:30 am - Bingo 

4:30 - Religious School 
6:30 - Religious School 

7 pm - TBT Jr. Players Rehearsal 
7:30 pm - TBT Ensemble Rehearsal 

7:30 Sisterhood Program 

4th day SUKKOT 
6 pm - Cub Scouts 

7 pm - TBT Jr. Players Rehearsal 
7:15 pm - Bingo 

7:30 pm Boy Scouts 

5th day SUKKOT 
Candle Lighting  - 5:53 pm 

6 pm - Pre-Neg (Lobby) 
6:30 pm - Kabbalat Shabbat Service 

6:30 pm - New Member Shabbat 
6:30 pm - Iyyun T’filah 

6th day SUKKOT 
9:30 am - Torah Study  

10:30 am - Shabbat Service  
Bat Mitzvah Brianna Frier 
4:30 pm - PTA pajamas in the Sukkah 

6 pm - BNTY Kick-Off Event in Sukkah (weather 
permitting)  

14 Tishrei 15 Tishrei 16 Tishrei 17 Tishrei 18 Tishrei 19 Tishrei 20 Tishrei 

20 21 22 23 24 25 26 

7th day SUKKOT 
9 am - Religious School/Sukkot Celeb. 

9:15 am - Mazel Tots 
9:30 am - Congregation Breakfast  

10 am - C of F Board Meeting 
11:30 am - Youth/Teen Choir 

12:30 pm - TBT Jr. Players Rehearsal 
6 pm - Yiskor Service 

6:30 pm - Simchat Torah/Consecration 

8th day SUKKOT 
SHEMINI ATZERET/SIMCHAT TORAH 

Office Closed 
10:30 am - Festival Service 

12:30 pm - Festival Luncheon 
6:30 pm - Religious School Sr. Class Mtg. 

7 pm - TBT Jr. Players Rehearsal 
7 pm - COPE Foundation Group 

 

10 am - Al Anon (K/L) 
4:30 pm - B/M Rehearsal w/Cantor 

6:30 pm - Sisterhood Membership Dinner  
7 pm - TBT Jr. Players Rehearsal 

7 pm - Cabaret Rehearsal 
7 pm - Brotherhood Dinner 

8 pm - Finance Committee Meeting 

10:30 am - Bingo 
4:30 - Religious School 
6:30 - Religious School 

7 pm - Ritual Committee Meeting 
7 pm - TBT Jr. Players Rehearsal 

7:15 pm - Beginning Hebrew 2 
7:30 pm - Adult Choir Rehearsal 

6 pm - Cub Scouts 
7 pm - TBT Jr. Players Rehearsal 

7:15 pm - Bingo 
7:30 pm Boy Scouts 

Candle Lighting  - 5:43 pm 
8 pm - Erev Shabbat Service 

 

9:30 am - Torah Study  
9:30 am - Hiking Shabbat 

5 pm - Sisterhood Art Auction set-up 
7 pm - Sisterhood Art Auction 

21 Tishrei 22 Tishrei 23 Tishrei 24 Tishrei 25 Tishrei 26 Tishrei 27 Tishrei 

27 28 29 30 31 1 2 

9 am - Religious School 
10:15 am - Lifelong Learning w/Clergy 

11:30 am - Youth/Teen Choir 
12:30 pm - TBT Jr. Players Rehearsal 

6 pm - Cabaret Rehearsal 
7 pm - C of F Membership Dinner 

12 pm - Torah Study 
1:15 pm - Meadowbrook Women’s Initiative 

6:30 pm Religious School 
6:30 pm - Religious School Sr. Class Mtg. 

7 pm - TBT Jr. Players Rehearsal 
7:15 pm - Religious School (7-12) 

7:30 pm Chai Club Program 
8:15 pm - BNTY Board Meeting 

9 am - Al Anon Anniversary Meeting 
6:30 pm - Exec. Board of Trustees Meeting 

7 pm - TBT Jr. Players Rehearsal 
7 pm - Cabaret Rehearsal 

7:30 pm - Board of Trustees Meeting 
7:30 pm - Sisterhood Book Club 

10:30 am - Bingo 
4:30 - Religious School 
6:30 - Religious School 

7 pm - TBT Jr. Players Rehearsal 
7:15 pm - Beginning Hebrew 2 

7:30 pm - Adult Choir Rehearsal 

HALLOWEEN 
6 pm - Cub Scouts 

7:15 pm - Bingo 
7:30 pm Boy Scouts 

Candle Lighting - 5:34 pm 
5:30 pm - Tot Shabbat 

6:15 pm - Shabbat Dinner”  
7:15 pm - Erev Shabbat Family Service  

9:30 am - Torah Study  
10:30 am - Shabbat Service  

Bat Mitzvah Gabriella Pangretic 
1 pm - Blessing of the Animals 

5 pm - Magician/Mentalist set-up 
7 pm - Magician/Mentalist  

28 Tishrei 29 Tishrei 30 Tishri 1 Cheshvan 2 Cheshvan 3 Cheshvan 4 Cheshvan 

Tishrei/Cheshvan 5780 OCTOBER 2019 Information on this calendar is subject to change without notice  
Please refer to the website for the most up-to-date information 
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Hello Ladies! 
 
The 2019/2020 temple year is under way, and we would like to welcome you to Sisterhood. 
Our Annual Paid-Up Membership Dinner is Tuesday, October 22 (6:30 P.M. hors d’oeuvres 
7:00 P.M. dinner). This is a lovely evening of fun, friendship, and great food, as well as a 
wonderful kickoff to a busy year of activities. 
 
If you have already joined Sisterhood, thank you very much. All new TBT women and 
mothers of children in grades K-2 in the Religious School have a complimentary 
membership their first year. If you have not yet joined, please include your membership 
check for $40 (payable to TBT Sisterhood) along with the tear off from the membership 
flyer so that we can have all of your information. 

Sisterhood’s Annual Paid-Up Membership Dinner 
Tuesday, October 22 2019 

Hors d’oeuvres at 6:30 P.M. in the Kiddush Lounge 
Dinner at 7:00 P.M. in the Social Hall 

RSVP by October 12, 2019 
Kindly send the tear-off below to: 

 TBT Sisterhood, 2900 Jerusalem Avenue, Wantagh, NY 11793 
 or put in the envelope in the temple office. 

Please label you envelope: Sisterhood Dinner 
Direct your response to the attention of Ellen Kraut 

Questions? Call Ellen @ (516) 606-3677. 
 

 
Sisterhood Paid-Up Membership Dinner   October 22, 2019 

Member Name ________________________________________________ 
Teen Member Name____________________________________________ 
I would like to sit with ___________________________________________________ 
(Note: We will do our best to accommodate requests. Please limit to 2 – 3 people) 

Email Address: ____________________________________________ 
Check # for Dues________     # Members_______   Amount $ _________________ 
I will bring the following appetizer/dessert 
________________________________________________________ 
We will do our best to accommodate dietary needs, circle or write - in special request 
Gluten-Free, Nut-Free, Dairy-Free, and/or ___________________________________ 

OUR COMMUNITY

 

MEMBERSHIP   DINNER 

  Sunday, Oct. 27, 2019 

6pm – 10pm 
Wantagh Inn, Upstairs Room, 

3264 Railroad Ave, Wantagh                             
Across from Wantagh R.R. Station 

with Fran and Al    Full Course Sit Down Meal 

$36. per member 
CHECKS MUST BE IN TEMPLE BOX NO LATER THAN OCT. 15 

RESERVED ROOM SIZE DEPENDS ON PROMPT PAYMENT 
 

Make Check Out To – TBT Circle of Friends (drop in function envelope on office bulletin board) 

Or Mail to- Temple B'nai Torah Circle of Friends, 2900 Jerusalem Ave., Wantagh, N.Y. 
11793 

Questions? call – Yolanda and Ira Friedman 516-826-1556 

 

  Fill out form below and mail with payment: 

  Member name(s)_____________________________________________ 

  Amount of check enclosed ____________________________________ 

CIRCLE OF FRIENDS
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SOCIAL ACTION

Social Action/Social Justice Committee 

The Social Action/Social Justice Committee wishes everyone a Happy, Healthy, Sweet 
and Meaningful New Year and High Holiday Season.  

We received lovely letters from Island Harvest and from Adopt-A-Battalion thanking TBT for its generous 
donations and continued support. TBTs recent food donation to Island Harvest totaled 1126 lbs. and was able 
to supplement 938 meals! Our 20 bags/boxes of donations to Adopt-A-Battalion allowed them to send out 23 
boxes of needed and appreciated items to our military men and women. 

Thank you to Heather Gottfried and to Chai Club for putting together a school supplies collection this 
August. Supplies collected are already in the hands of students and are helping to make their school year a 
successful one. 

Last month, representatives from the League of Women Voters held a successful Voter Registration Drive. 
There they helped congregants and BINGO players register to vote, update registrations, apply for absentee 
ballots and much more. The LWV will also be providing us with information regarding NYS’ new Early 
Voting procedures and voting sites. Details will be made available in flyers in the lobby, on the scroll and in 
TBT’s various other communication platforms. 

Our High Holiday Food Drive is well underway. Collection boxes and suggestions for donations are in the 
lobby. In the interest of increasing our recycling and reuse of plastics, please remember to empty your 
donations directly into the collection box and take your bags home for reuse. 

In conjunction with Sukkot, our Youth Group will be heading over to The Garden at St. Francis to assist with 
their harvest and to learn about their mission to provide fresh produce to local food pantries and others in 
need. 

TBT is signing on to the Religious Action Center’s Brit Olam initiative. By so doing, we are joining with the 
Reform Movement all across North America to “publicly reaffirm its commitment to meaningful Social 
Justice work guided by Jewish Values” For more information please visit https://rac.org/brit-olam-covenant-
our-world-0 

We will also be engaging in initiatives to address the impact of climate change by supporting reforestation 
and tree planting. According to the National Arbor Day Foundation, “through the natural process of 
photosynthesis, trees absorb CO2 and other pollutant particulates, then store the carbon and emit pure 
oxygen.” A number of scientific articles and organizations have suggested that planting billions of trees 
worldwide can have a positive impact. Although it cannot solve all of the climate change related threats, 
reforestation is particularly timely given the recent extensive fires in the Amazon Rainforest area. 

Sisterhood will be working with us on a collection of women’s personal care items. These items are 
particularly needed by clients of agencies such as the Interfaith Nutrition Network as financially strained 
women often are forced to choose between food/medicines and taking care of personal needs. 
Watch for details. 

Please consider joining us. Meetings will usually be held monthly on Wednesday evenings at 7:00 in Room 
104.  
Upcoming Collections/Events –    Ongoing - 

October – High Holiday Food Drive  Baby/child care items for St. Jude’s Mother and Child Ministry 
January 5 – Blood Drive Brotherhood/Men’s Club’s collection of personal care items for 

  our troops 
Chai Club’s Kosher Food collection for Kosher Food Pantry 

For information about the Social Action/Social Justice Committee or any of its projects contact 
Rona Kauffman at ronakauffman@yahoo.com 

SOCIAL ACTION

The Social Action/Social Justice Committee would like to 
share the following community information: 

Climate/Environmental Issues 

Problems with the Long Island water supply have been in the news lately; 
everything from the detected contaminants to the lowered aquifer levels. To find 
out what you can do at home to conserve and protect the Long Island water  

   supply, visit http://www.longislandcleanwaterpartnership.org/content.aspx?page=athome

 Women’s Issues/Rights 

October is Breast Cancer Awareness Month which helps to increase world wide attention 
and support for the awareness, early detection and treatment as well as palliative care of  
this disease. For info: https://www.nationalbreastcancer.org/  or  https://www.ww5.komen.org 

October is also World Menopause Month The International Menopause Society, in collaboration 
with the World Health Organization has designated Oct. 18 as World Menopause Day and uses this 
time to promote eduction and research about midlife women’s health issues. To learn more: 
https://www.womens-health-concern.org/2012/10/october-world-menopause-month    
 or www.imsociety.org 

   Civic Engagement 

  NEW!!! Early Voting in NYS – Nassau County will have early voting from 
October 26-November 3 

There are 15 sites. Hours vary from day to day but are the same for each site Up 
until Election Day you can go to any of the designated sites in Nassau County 

that is most convenient. 
For a full listing of sites and hours go to: 

https://lwvofnassaucounty.wordpress.com/2019/07/18/nassau-county-early-voting-locations-and-
hours-2019-general-election/ 

  Candidates Forums: October 10 – Molloy College, 7-9 pm, 1000 Hempstead Ave, 
 Rockville Centre, Hempstead Town Supervisor 

 October 15 - Castle Gould's Great Hall, Sand’s Point Preserve 7 pm, 
        127 Middle Neck Road Nassau County District Attorney 

  Be an informed voter: learn who the candidates are, hear their views and priorities, ask your questions 
  and let your views and priorities be known.  

 To get involved in the efforts to clean up and protect Long Island’s water supply on a legislative 
 level, consider Water for Long Island, a “coalition of organizations and individuals working to advance 
governmental actions for effective groundwater and water supply management across Long Island.” 
http://www.waterforlongisland.org/home.html 

The Religious Action Center of Reform Judaism and the Women of Reform Judaism have asked that we 
urge our members of Congress to support the EACH Woman Act. “The EACH Woman Act would end bans on 
abortion coverage, restoring respect for each woman’s moral agency, ensuring fair treatment no matter her 
income, and protecting her health and safety.” If you have any questions or would like more information, please 
contact Eisendrath Legislative Assistant Ally Karpel at 202-387-2800. 
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SPECIAL FUNDS AND DONATIONS
	
Temple B’nai Torah follows a long and rich heritage of Tzedakah, consistent with our Jewish 
tradition. Such giving often recognizes a birth, birthday, Bar/Bat Mitzvah, wedding, anniversary, or death. 
Your generosity, large and small, continues to provide for Temple B’nai Torah by sustaining programs for 
its members. A beautifully inscribed card is sent acknowledging and commemorating your gift.

Please mail this form to the Temple, together with your check payable to Temple B’nai Torah.
This will ensure that your donation is acknowledged in a timely fashion.

	 Enclosed is my gift of: ___$10 ___$18 ___$36 ___$54 ___$100 ___ Other $___________

Get Well to: ___________________ In Honor of: __________________In Memory of_______________

From _____________________ Send Card To___________________ Relationship__________________

Address _______________________________________________________________________________

For either the Rabbi’s Discretionary Fund or Cantor’s Discretionary Fund or any of the Endowments Funds
please make your check payable to the fund; for all other fund donations, 

please make your check payable to TEMPLE B’NAI TORAH.
Send to: Temple B’nai Torah, 2900 Jerusalem Avenue, Wantagh, NY 11793-2025

TEMPLE FUNDS
Adult Education Fund
Bishop Family B’nai Mitzvah / Religious School Fund
Chapel Fund
Holocaust Fund
Adult Library and 
     the Rabbi Deanna Pasternak Children’s Library Fund
Lowell Golden Mailing Center Fund
Prayer Book Fund 
Rabbi Raab Fund
Rose Mandel Holocaust Education Fund
Sandi and Joel Friedman Stage Fund
School Enrichment Fund
Social Action Fund
Tot Shabbat Fund
Temple Beautification Fund
The Music Fund In Memory Of Cantor Lewis 
Torah Repair Fund 

YOUTH FUNDS
Dr. Pat Kussoy Youth Scholarship Fund 
Youth Activities Fund
Joanne Scherzer Youth Fund
Bernard Weinstein Youth Fund

ENDOWMENT FUNDS
Roslyn Slomin Memorial Fund
Doris & Ed Kliegman Adult Education Fund 
Jubilee Endowment Fund
Fund for Life

MEMORIAL FUNDS
Harvey Beller Fund 
Harvey Cohen
Judy Bardavid
Lisa Yucht
Steven Cohen

OUR COMMUNITY

We would like to express our sincere 
gratitude to Gary Hudes, President of 
Gennaro Jewelers, who volunteered 
his time and did an amazing job in 
refurbishing a set of Torah Silver 

(Breastplate, yad, finials). 



  
Fulfill the mitzvah of “Feeding the Hungry” with 

TWO SIMPLE ACTIONS during this 
High Holiday Season… 

 
Temple B’nai Torah of Wantagh 

Announces its 
 

 ANNUAL HIGH HOLIDAY 
 FOOD DRIVE  

 

SEPTEMBER 1 – OCTOBER 31, 2019 
 

Please donate the suggested items below and/or make a monetary 
contribution to help our neighbors in need and to help combat hunger. 

 
In an effort to reduce our use of plastics and increase our recycling, 

please put food donations directly into our collection boxes and take 
home your bag to reuse 

 
                     Suggested Items:                        

                    Low sodium canned vegetables, soups and fruit.  
    Canned vegetables, soups and fruit.  

     Canned meat, whole wheat pasta & cereal. 
    Nutritional beverages such as Boost & Ensure  
                    and personal care items. 

 
    

For further information or questions, contact:  Rona Kauffman – ronakauffman@yahoo.com 

 
 

 
 
 

                            
Congregation Breakfast by Brotherhood/Men’s Club 

The Next Best Thing to Breakfast-in-Bed! 
     Brotherhood will once again prepare a delicious 

breakfast on most Sunday mornings when Religious 
School is in session.  

Check the calendar below. 
Coffee (decaf too!), eggs, bagels,  

assorted omelets & more! 
Serving time 9:30 am 

Donation is a nominal $5. 
Below are the 2019 dates - plan to join us! Questions – 

E-Mail 'Richard Tepper' at 
richardtepper@hotmail.com 

         
Sunday, September 8th Sunday, November 3rd 
Sunday, October 6th  Sunday, November 17th   
Sunday, October 20th  Sunday, December 8th 
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OUR COMMUNITY
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TZEDAKAH

YOU MAKE THE DIFFERENCE 
 
RABBI’S DISCRETIONARY FUND 
In honor of: 
Jan & Stan Friedman’s 60th  
anniversary from Brian & Joan Levy 
In memory of: 
Sorol Lee Sussman from Ruth Sussman 
 
THE STEPHEN BIGMAN MEMORIAL FUND 
In memory of:  
Sandy Schaefer from Caryn Bergman 
 
RABBI ROBERT RAAB SCHOLARSHIP FUND 
In honor of:  
Sam Patrick Maurer from Janis & Jim Beldner   
 
DORIS & ED KLIEGMAN 
ADULT EDUCATION FUND 
In memory of:  
Doris Kliegman from 
  Kathy Kliegman & Tom Maus 
 
ADULT LIBRARY & RABBI DEANNA PASTERNAK 
CHILDREN’S LIBRARY FUND 
In honor of: 
Mark & Laurie Chester’s anniversary  
   from Warren Vandewater 
 
PRAYER BOOK FUND 
In memory of:  
Florence Maltz from Rabbi Howard & Patti Nacht 
Pauline Dornfeld from Iris & Stan Brosowsky 
In appreciation of:   
All the birthday & anniversary greetings 
   from Beverly & Arthur Miller 
 
SHABBAT PRAYERBOOK 
In honor of: 
Jan & Stan Friedman’s 60th anniversary  
   from Tom & Ellice Toscano 
 
BEAUTIFICATION FUND 
In memory of: 
Rita Sharon from Rita Chanzis 
In honor of: 
Jan & Stan Friedman’s 60th anniversary 
   from Vicki & Bernie Deutsch 
 
ONEG SHABBAT & FLOWER FUND 
Bat Mitzvah of Sara Fioribello 
  from Michael & Susan Fioribello 
Bat Mitzvah of Brianna Frier from 
   Dov & Heather Frier 
 
MAZEL TOV TO: 
Janis & Jim Beldner on the birth of  
   their grandson, Sam Maurer 
 
YISKOR ELOHIM: 
Frank Pacilio, uncle of Eric Altman 
Patricia Messinger, aunt of Mike Kussman 
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YAHRZEITS
YAHRZEITS: 
Rebecca Chain from Richard & Francine Tepper 
Eddy Scheier from Hannah & Herb Feldman 
Sam Weitzner from Fran Harelick 
Sol Rifkin from William & Andrea Rifkin 
Jack Wainberg from Rabbi Albert & Ruth Lowenberg 
Fannie Meyerowitz from Laura & Mel Yorke 
Louis Oberman from Jane & Walter Oberman 
Linda Finkelstein from Michelle Yelner 
Benjamin Kaufman from Sally L. Alpern 
Aaron Nacht from Rabbi Howard & Patti Nacht 
Fred Thayer from Wendy Ser 
Gertrude Shichtman from Sandra Dabrusin 
Isadore Shichtman from Sandra Dabrusin 
Morris Shichtman from Sandra Dabrusin 
Alfred Jacob Woods from Frances & Alfred Woods 
Riva Aronow from Edith Naps 
David Stolak from Michael & Janine Berg 
Millie Friedman from The Rosner Family 
Gloria Finkelman from Jody Ratner 
Fay Shapiro from Barbara & Don Gouveia 
Ann Nadler from Irene Nelson 
Sam Nadler from Irene Nelson 
Jay Hochberg from Irene Nelson 
Anna St. George from Yolanda & Ira Friedman 
Genvieve Wasserman from Rona Wasserman Kauffman 
Al Horwitz from Michael Horwitz 
Gary Weil from Zelda Goldstein 
Lena Scherer from Hannah & Herb Feldman 
Norma Eisman from Carole Lerner 
Goldie Silverberg from Cheryl & Shepard Gorman 
Max Silverberg from Cheryl & Shepard Gorman 
Jennie Tanenbaum from The Okon Family 
Harold Match from Sonia & Herb Match 
Sadelle Bloomfield from Marilyn Leidner 
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UNIONGRAM ORDER FORM 
The following is a list of the boys and girls who will be celebrating their Bar/Bat Mitzvah 

October 12, 2019 through November 9, 2019 
Circle the names of those to whom you would like to send congratulations, and PRINT your 

name as you want it to appear on the Uniongrams. 
Please return the list promptly with $1.25 for each Uniongram made payable to 

TEMPLE B’NAI TORAH SISTERHOOD 
and send to Laurel Klein, 2390 Penatiquit Ave., Seaford, NY 11783 

 
DATE    CHILD'S NAME   PARENTS  

      
 Oct.        12   (F)     Sara Fioribello   Michael & Susan  
        
 Oct.        19   (F)     Brianna Frier   Dov & Heather 
     
  Nov.         2   (F)     Gabriella Pangretic  Jason & Leila 
     (F)     Sophia Pangretic  Jason & Leila 
  
 Nov.        9    (F)     Ruby Mayo   Jason & Ronni 
    
  _____________Uniongrams @ 1.25each__________________ 

 
                       PLEASE PRINT______________________________________ 
 
PLEASE NOTE: All Uniongrams requested must be submitted TWO WEEKS IN ADVANCE, either by mail 
or left in the Uniongram box in the Temple office.  PLEASE DO NOT LEAVE CASH IN THE MAILBOX.  We 
cannot be responsible for lost money. 

 

OUR COMMUNITY
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OUR COMMUNITY

For all your favorite magazines!
BEVERLY DIAMOND

2163 Jackson Place, Bellmore, NY 11710 • Phone: 516-679-8241 • Fax: 516-221-5595 
beverly@subscriptionservicesof america.com

SCIENCE TUTOR AVAILABLE
Qualified NYC Science teacher with over 35 yrs. experience 

would be happy to help your student succeed.

Regents Chemistry
Regents Biology (Living Environment)

Lewis Zimmerman			   Don’t let the exams scare you.

(516) 524-3293 				   Give me a call.
30 yrs. TEEM/current TBT member
30 yrs. South Shore resident		

OUR COMMUNITY

Michael C. Horwitz, CPA, P.C.

4190 Sunrise Highway - 2nd Floor, Massapequa, New York 11758
Tel: 516-795-7100   Fax: 516-795-7125  E-Mail: mhorcpa@aol.com

 

Sisterhood Catering Services 
Let Sisterhood cater your next Temple event!  Professional service and delicious food! 

Choose from four “kosher-style” menu options. 

For more information, contact Judy Adler at:  adlerju01@yahoo.com or 513-9228 
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Visit tbtwantagh.org for the latest information.  TBT Voice 29        TBT Voice Visit tbtwantagh.org for the latest information.28

OUR COMMUNITY

LOOKING FOR INVITATIONS?

Sisterhood is pleased to help you shop for 
Wedding and B’nai Mitvah Invitations

Social stationery is available 

as well

All invitations are 

25% off retail prices

Yarmulkes and

 lace head-coverings 

are available at discounted 

prices

                as well

Call Sharon Forman (516-799-8043) for more 

information or to make an appointment

Monument AD for VOICE 

Size of business card 

 

 
 

 
From our families to yours,  

We wish you a sweet New Year 

 
Barry S. Block, G.G, C.S.M.-N.A.J.A., A.S.A.,  A.S.G. 

Master Gemologist Appraiser® 
 

55 Cherry Lane, Suite 102 
Carle Place, NY 11514 

516-248-8130 
 

1975 Front Street, East Meadow, NY 11554 • Tel: 516.794-1546 • Fax: 516.794.1546
114 Deer Park Avenue, Babylon Village, NY 11702 • Tel: 631.321.9049 • Fax: 631.539.9893

487 Bellmore Avenue, East Meadow, NY 11554 

OUR COMMUNITY

2920 Long Beach Rd. • Oceanside, NY 11572

Call today: (516) 536-3600

• Letterhead • Envelopes • Business Cards 
• Brochures • Journals • NCR Forms • Newsletters 
• Graphic Design • Mailing Lists • Mailing Services • Invitations
• Website Design • Internet Ads • Email Blasts • Promotional Items

Quality 4, 3, 2 & 1-color printing
and copies at very reasonable prices!

Peace of Mind Guarantee: 
At PIP Printing in Oceanside you 
always receive personalized service 
from people who care about your 
business as much as you do.

Try us. You’ll love our service!
> > > > > > > > > > > >

Professional
GRAPHIC DESIGN

Services

Email: pip268@pip.com • www.pip.com/oceansideny

and more . . .
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• Auto, Home, and Personal Insurance 

 

• Business Insurance 
 

• Life & Health Insurance 
 

• Group Benefits 
 

“We provide insurance solutions for the unexpected!” 

The Excelsior Group
71 South Central Ave

Valley Stream, New York 11580
Phone: (516) 568-0800 Fax: (516) 568-0809

Lane S. Rubin, President 
lrubin@tegins.com 
www.tegins.com 
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Glatt Kosher
Restaurant / Catering  / Eat In  / Take Out / Sushi Bar

248 Hempstead Avenue
West Hempstead, NY 11552

TEL: (516) 292-9309
FAX: (516) 292-9320

WE CATER FOR ALL OCCASIONS

Cater On or Off Premises
Private Party Room Up to 150 People

ALL YOU CAN EAT 
 ~ EVERY SUNDAY ~

OUR COMMUNITY

Star of David Memorial Chapels

Everything you need in your hour of need.
THE FUNERAL HOME NEXT DOOR

Star of David Memorial Chapels
Elegant and spacious sanctuaries located adjacent to New Montefiore,

Beth Moses, Wellwood, Mt. Ararat and Pinelawn Memorial Park.

1236 Wellwood Avenue, West Babylon, NY 11704
www.starofdavidmemorialchapels.com

631-454-9600 866-95-SHALOM

Ritual Burial Preparation (Tahara) provided by the Vaad of Queens under the strict supervision of Rabbi Elchonon Zohn.

PROUDLY ASSISTING FAMILIES OF TEMPLE B'NAI TORAH
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Mission Statement
Temple B’nai Torah is a diverse 
caring congregation that embraces 
a progressive and inclusive vision of 
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generational home in our region by 
staying connected to our roots, as 
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Candle Lighting 
October 2019 

October   4 -   6:15 pm 

October 11 -   6:04 pm 

October 18 -   5:53 pm 

October 25 -   5:43 pm 

May the light fill your soul with love & peace! 

Shabbat Shalom! 

 

https://www.facebook.com/TBTWantagh/ 


